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MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III 
Regional Executive Director 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES  
Region 4B - MIMAROPA 

 
A pleasant day! 

In behalf of the proponent, Royal Premier Leisure and Development Corp, we are pleased to invite you to attend the project
presentation for the  Proposed El Nido Coastal Leisure Resort Project to be located in Barangay Pasadeña, Municipality of
El Nido, Province of Palawan. This activity is part of the process for preparing the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA). 

In this regard, we would like to solicit your participation to join the said project presentation on November 18, 2021
(Thursday) at 2:00 PM via Zoom platform with the following details: 

Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83803200866?pwd=NEcwZ25OR0FIT0hZakQ5TjRDQ1N2UT09 
 
Meeting ID: 838 0320 0866 
Passcode: P102921 

Attached also in this email is our formal invitation letter for the said activity. For more information, you may contact Mr. Rex
Zamora at 8727-9005.
 
We hope you will find this in order.
 
Thank you and more power.
 
 
*Kindly acknowledge upon receipt of this email. 

--  

Best regards, 

Demelyn Macalinao
PHILKAIROS, INC.
(02) 8727 5000
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